
President’s Report, June 27, 2008 
 
  

• Website updated on June 25 with new seasons (1999, 1954 AL, 1953 NL, 1921 
NL.  Also new format now in place with menubar instead of frames. 

• As approved at last year’s meeting, a company was engaged to scan the microfilm 
with the official daily totals from the Hall of Fame to images.  This project was 
completed successfully in September. 

• At last year’s meeting, we also approved a project to use commercial data entry 
sources to convert the image files to digital (spreadsheet) format. Unfortunately 
that effort was not successful and after many attempts to get it completed, the 
project was terminated in May. 


